Stockton Parish Council
GENERAL NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ANNUAL AND ORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS FOR MAY 2020 HAVE BEEN CANCELLED.
CORONAVIRURS
Parish Council Meetings 5th May 2020

Following emergency legislation and regulations by the Secretary of State, the decision has been taken to cancel the above Parish Council meetings.
In accordance with the regulations, any appointments which would usually be made at the Annual Meeting will continue until the next Annual Meeting in 2021 or until the council decides otherwise, whichever is the earlier. It is currently anticipated that the next Annual Parish Council Meeting will take place in 5th May 2021

The next ordinary Parish Council Meeting is scheduled for the 1st July 2020 at 7.30pm at Norton Village Hall.

The Parish Council apologies for the departure from the normal time table in terms of the annual audit. The accounts will be presented to the above Parish Council meeting and Parishioners will have until the beginning of September 2020 for any public inspection of the 2019-2020 accounts. 


This notice is dated the 29th day of April 2020

Graham Bould Clerk and Responsiable Financial Officer to Stockton Parish Council

18, Mendip Close, Little Dawley, Telford, Shropshire. TF4 3JG.


gbouldparish@yahoo.co.uk, 07792300702

